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              Chatham House 

              15 The Butts  

                         Brentford 

                                                                               Mddx TW8 8BJ 

 

              Ref: BCC 487 dmb 

              27  10   09 

Shane Baker 

Environment Department 

 

 

Dear Shane, 

 

Planning Application 4 BR House North Road 

 

The BCC has previously written to objecting to the proposals to build additional flats 

within or in front of the existing chapel in North Road. 

 

We have now received drawings for a 4 BR 2 car house to the north of the Chapel. 

 

The Planning Consultative Committee wishes to support this application in principle 

and requests that you negotiate those changes in design which will make it fit in with 

the adjacent terraces. We feel confident that this can be achieved and we 

welcome the proposal to build any larger units in our area.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Denis Browne 

Chairman, Planning Consultative Committee 

BCC 


